
 
 Thank you for your recent request for information about appointment of a Deputy Police and Crime 
Commissioner in West Yorkshire.  
 
The Commissioner has not appointed a deputy at this point in time. Commissioners are able to 
appoint deputies under the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act, 2011, but the Police and 
Crime Commissioner for West Yorkshire has not made a decision to appoint a deputy or a decision 
about salary payments to a deputy.  
 
Any future decisions made by the Commissioner will be made available on our website at: 

www.westyorkshire‐pcc.gov.uk 


